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The Dental Care Plus Group Announces Sherri Bode 
as Director of Provider Relations 

 
(Cincinnati, OH, January 14, 2014) – The Dental Care Plus Group (DCPG), a leading 
provider of dental insurance, announces the addition of Sherri Bode as director of 
provider relations. As director, Bode is responsible for the design and management of 
recruitment, retention and association with dentists participating in the DCPG provider 
networks.  
 
In addition, Bode administers programs and policies that align with the strategic goals 
and objectives of DCPG to recruit and retain dental care providers and the services they 
provide. She directs the recruitment of new dentists and dental associations to ensure 
contracts with new member groups. This allows for satisfaction and retention among the 
provider network and member groups.   
 
Previously, Bode was employed with Cincinnati Children’s as a director in the medical 
staff services department. She graduated from the University of Cincinnati with a 
bachelor’s degree in health services administration. Bode currently resides in Cleves, 
Ohio. 
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The Dental Care Plus Group provides dental insurance and third-party administration 
services to employers based in Ohio, Kentucky and Indiana. DCPG insurance plans 
cover employees living anywhere in the United States through a dentist network of more 
than 150,000 locations. The company was founded in 1986 by dentists practicing in 
Greater Cincinnati and Northern Kentucky. Today, the company is the region’s leading 
dental insurance carrier. For more information, visit:  www.dentalcareplus.com. 

CONTACT:  
Sarah Fry 
sfry@dentalcareplus.com 
513-554-1100 ext. 1131 
 


